
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

9th March  Today 5pm-7.30pm at Vat II to help Matt Grainger set up an event 

21st March  El Presidente’s BBQ at Rancho Paradiso - $30 per head – friends and family 

25th March  Face Book Seminar – see last page of Bully 

26th March  The Russians are coming – GSE – Bunbury Leschenault Club 

4th April  Combined meeting – NOT at the Rose 
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631937/0004 
 

In recognition of Kim Rudd’s 

service to panel beaters, car 

salesmen and motor mechanics 

 

Dinner Bookings  

& Makeup’s 

 

South Bunbury: 
Rose Hotel 

Wednesday 
6.15 for 6.45pm start, 

0413 743 601 before 10 am 

 

Bunbury: 

Parade Hotel 

Monday 

6.00 for 6.30pm start 
97212933 

 

Bunbury Leschenault: 

Parade Hotel 

Wednesday 

12.00 for 12.30pm start 
97212933 

 

 

APOLOGIES: TO 
www.rotarysouthbunbury

.org 

Or Sgt-at-arms Cedric, by 

10am by phone or SMS on 

0419 940 381 / 9795 7498 

(apologies to Rose Hotel 

have been discontinued)             

Send Contributions 

&Information for the 

Bully to: 
jim@jimstephen.com.au 
 

 

LIFE’S LITTLE CELEBRATIONS 
 

BIRTHDAYS WEDDDING 
ANNIVERSARIES 

INDUCTION 
ANNIVERSARIES 

Trevor Wilson 16
th
   

Sue Cornwell 16
th

    

   

   

 

 

 

NEXT MEETING: Wed, March 14th, 2012 
 

Melodie Birrell 
Drugs and alcohol 

Duties: March 14
th

    

Host & Grace Don Spriggins  

Properties Kim Rudd  

Properties Neil Sinclair  

Reception Jim Stephen  

Reception Roger Veen  

Introduction Jim Wilkinson  

Thanks Trevor Wilson  

Ticket Sales James Hayward  

Fines Murray Connop  

Raffle Spinner Murray Connop  

   
   
   
   
   

 

http://www.rotarysouthbunbury.org/


 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 



 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Please see next 
page for full 
details 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 



Face Book Seminar 

 

Hi Glenys, 

The purpose of this email is to invite you and all your South Bunbury members to the District 

9465 “Rotary in the Southwest facebook Seminar” to be held on 25 March in Bunbury. 

Registrations open at 9.00am and we ask that participants be seated for a 9.30am start. The 

event concludes at 1.30pm. 

Importance of the Seminar  

This seminar has been arranged and will be hosted by District Governor Jodie, who is keen to 

help interested WA Rotarians use facebook more safely and effectively.  

Why is this important?  Facebook is a major communication channel used by more than 

800m people worldwide and offers opportunities to:  
         communicate better internally 

         build the profile of Rotary 

         assist with our community engagement and recruitment activities 

         and much more. 

Your invitation is available by download here.  Could you please share this invitation with 

your club members. 

Registration 

To streamline the administration of the seminar and assist with catering, we ask that all 

intending seminar attendees complete the online registration form (click here).   

If you have any questions, I’ll be pleased to assist. I’m available on this email, or call me on 

0408802490. 

Yours in Rotary 

 

Kero O’Shea 

Social Media and Online Development 

District 9465 

Facebook: Kero O’Shea 

Twitter: RotaryD9465 

 

http://www.clubrunner.ca/Data/9465/HTML/155803/Invitation-RotaryintheSouthWestfacebookseminar25March2012.pdf
http://kero1.wufoo.com/forms/rotary-in-the-southwest-facebook-seminar/
http://www.facebook.com/profile.php?id=1594730731
https://twitter.com/#!/RotaryD9465

